
Family Fun!
One of our travels took 
us up Hwy-81 in 
Virginia.  We saw the 
sign for the Natural 
Bridge State Park, and 
we decided to stop.  We 
were glad we did!  We 
had a great time as a 
family and were 
reminded once again of 
how great our God is.  
The wonders that He 
creates are beautiful to 
behold!

May and June have been filled with 

travel.  We have been in meetings  in 
Florida, Georgia, North Carolina, 

Virginia, and West Virginia.  God has 

blessed and we have been able to share 
our burden for Washington State with 

many churches.  We continue to drop-
in to as  many other churches  as we can 

on our free dates.  

For those of you who were unaware I 
have continued to keep my current job 

on a part-time basis. They have worked 
wonderfully with my schedule as  I have 

had to take off weeks  at a time for 

different meetings.  God clearly 

directed and I gave my current job my 
resignation notice.  As of the July, 26th 

we will be full-time on deputation! 

WWNTBM Family Fellowship Week  
was  a wonderfully refreshing time with 

many of our missionary friends!  It is 
always  a wonderful time to hear what 

God is going in other missionaries lives.  

We now have a Facebook page that we 
update more often.  Search Facebook 

for @BrubakersToWashington or go to 
fb.me/BrubakersToWashington.

z Matthew 9:36 z
But when he saw the multitudes, he was moved with compassion on them, 

because they fainted, and were scattered abroad, as sheep having no shepherd.

OUR FIRST SCHEDULED MEETINGS!
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the

Sending Church
Grace Baptist Church

Hinesville, GA
www.gbchinesville.com

Missions Agency
World Wide New Testament 

Baptist Missions
www.wwntbm.com

Prayer Requests:
• Safety as we travel
• Wisdom for decisions concerning 

September and October.
• Churches to partner with us 
• Church Planters Conf. Aug. 7-9

Our Contact Information
David & Amiee Marie Brubaker

912-373-6517
dbrubaker@gmail.com

Praises:
• Safety as we travel
• Several meetings scheduled this last 
week.
• Completed our video presentation 
and display table
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